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When replying, please quote: EC 9/24.1 — 0658 2 August 2011 

Subject: Establishment of the ECAC Network of Training Organisations  

Action: Please provide the name(s) of the representative(s) of your appointed training 
organisation(s) by 16 September 2011. 

Dear Sir/Madam,   

Following Directors General discussions in Paris in May (DGCA/136, 17 May 2011) 
on the basis of the proposals made by the High-Level Group on Training Policy (HLGTP), it 
was agreed that an ECAC network of training organisations should be established, and the 
Terms of Reference proposed by the HLGTP for such a network were adopted.  A copy of the 
Terms of Reference is attached for your convenience. 

EASA, EUROCONTROL, ENAC (on behalf of the DGAC), EASTI, JAA-TO, ICAO 
Training Institute, Ukraine (National Aviation University, on behalf of the Ukrainian CAA), the 
UK CAA and the Turkish Training Centre (on behalf of the Turkish DGCA) have been invited to 
participate in the network due to their active contribution to the work of the HLGTP.  

 In addition, it was agreed that the network should be kept open to a wide range of 
European training organisations, subject to them being nominated by an ECAC Member State 
and meeting the criteria for membership.  In this respect, I have the honour to invite you to 
appoint any training organisation(s) from your States that you consider meet the conditions 
for membership of the network as defined in the Terms of Reference.  Since the group, to be 
functional, should not be too big, you are kindly asked to nominate one representative only 
per training organisation. 

 As we intend to hold the first meeting of the network on 14 October, I invite you 
to provide the name of the representative(s) of the appointed training organisation(s) to 
gcaw@ecac-ceac.org by Friday, 16 September 2011, and to complete the attached 
nomination form.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Salvatore Sciacchitano 
Executive Secretary of ECAC 

 

Enc. Terms of Reference, Nomination form 


